
March 21, 2021 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community members of Hollins High 

School this is Principal Florio with your weekly update: 

• Hope you and your families had a healthy and happy Spring Break 

and are ready to come back and tackle the last mile of our long 

march and finish this year strong and successful 

• Quarter 3 will end on Wednesday March 31st. We have 8 school days 

left to complete any missing assignments, tests, quizzes and/or 

projects to successfully complete the third quarter 

• Extended Learning is available after school from Monday through 

Thursday in the Media Center and online for home work assistance, 

test preparation and tutoring in all core academic areas. Please utilize 

this valuable resource to your advantage 

• Tuesday March 23rd we will be hosting a live Zoom Meeting at 6 pm – 

link is on our website for any seniors and their families to get 

information about college scholarships, financial aid, senior activities 

and graduation 

• Tomorrow will be an even day – periods 2,4,6, and 8 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in 

good health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 

 


